Venus Parent Newsletter: Summer Term 2016



Our Topic

This term our topic is all about

'The Great Outdoors'. We will be trying to improve our school grounds and learning about our local area. In Geography we will go on a walk around the local area of the school to find out more about it. As part of this we will visit the park to look at structures and then in D.T we will design and construct our own playground equipment for the small world area. In Science we will investigate materials and see which materials are best for different purposes.

Rocket Science

We have been very excited to have received our 'Rocket Seeds' from space. These have now been planted and we are watching them closely to see what happens to them.





The Great Outdooks

Water Bottles and P.E kits

Hopefully the weather will begin to warm up a little soon. Please try to ensure your child brings a water bottle to school each day. P.E may be outdoors so if possible send leggings/joggers and a sweatshirt as part of the P.E kit.



We will continue to send spellings home each Friday. Please practise these with your child at home so that they are confident with them for their spelling test. Try and use the 'Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check' method.

Phonics

We are continuing to focus on phonics sessions as part of our daily routine. In particular we are learning to segment and blend words in practise for our Phonics Screening Check in June.

Useful websites:

Phonicsplay Alphablocks Oxford Owl Forest Phonics

Finally....

Thank you for your continued support both at home and in school. If you have any concerns regarding your child please feel free to come and have a chat.

Miss. Ellis, Mrs Cockerham and Mrs McCormack